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INTERNATIONAL LITERACY CONFERENCE ON THE SCIENCE OF READING 
 

The Association of Fil-Am Teachers of America (AFTA) Inc. will be holding the   
International Literacy Conference on the Science of Reading (SoR), at Sta. Rosa City 
Auditorium, Sta. Rosa, Laguna on April 15–17, 2024, and at San Fernando Civic 
Center, San Fernando, Camarines Sur on April 19, and 27–28, 2024. 
 

The SoR conference is a significant gathering of experts, senior educational 
and political leaders, policymakers, and educators dedicated to advancing literacy 
initiatives locally and globally. 
 

The event features the following: 
 

• lectures,  

• plenary and panel discussion, 

• open forum, and 

• question and answer. 
 

Local Chief Executive of each city and municipality, Department of the Interior 
and Local Government (DILG) officer, municipal kagawad/chair on EdCom, 
president of the Liga ng Barangay, Sangguniang Kabataan (SK) Federation, Day Care 
Workers Federation, Barangay Health Workers (BHW) Federation, Parents, Teachers 
and Community Association (PTCA) Federation, Public Schools District Supervisors, 
and District Reading Coordinators who comprise the Municipal Literacy Coordinating 
Council are encouraged to participate in the conference. 
 
 For more information, please contact: 

 
Ms. Rizalina C. Labanda 
Vice President for Teaching and Research 
Association of Fil-Am Teachers of America Inc.   
Chair of the First International Literacy Conference- 

Science of Reading 
Email Address: afta.inc1989@gmail.com 
Website: https://www.afta1989.org/ 
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